Sent: Saturday, 8 July 2023 10:47 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom it may concern,

| have concerns with permitting a waste transfer station in close proximity to residential area. Whilst the
Environmental Impact Statement and other report allegedly addresses the odour, there is no absolute
assurance that odour from the site can be controlled.
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